

Monday 12th September 2022

Dear Parents, Carers and Families,

The State Funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II will take place on Monday 19th September 2022. It has been confirmed by the Department for Education that this day will be a bank holiday and settings that are normally closed on a Bank Holiday should close as mark of respect. This includes all schools and colleges.

Please be advised that Exeter a Learning Community will be closed on Monday 19th September 2022 and will reopen on Tuesday 20th September 2022.

Kind regards,

Scott Nicholls Head of School

